
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission has received a 

petition from Global Tel*Link Corporation in Docket No. 050892-TP, filed on November 22, 

2005, seeking waiver from Rule 25-24.5 15(22), Florida Administrative Code. A copy of the 

petition can be obtained from the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services. The rule addresses the minimum time period that must elapse before an outgoing local 

and long distance call from a confinement facility may be terminated. Comments on the petition 

should be filed with the Commission's Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days after 

publication of this notice. For additional information, please contact Samantha M. Cibula, 

Office of the General Counsel, at the above address or telephone (850) 413-6202. 

I:\FAW-notices\OS 0 8 92tp-2. doc 



FAW Submittal Page 1 of 1 

https://doesecure.dos. state.fl.us/faw/fawonline/SubmittalAcknowledge.asp 12/14/2005 


